
 

 MAHISHADAL RAJ COLLEGE 
                             NOTICE 

              

                                                                                                No. : 063/2025 

                                                                                           Date : 29.03.2025 
 

 

It is notified for the information of the students who 

appeared at the Undergraduate 1st Semester (CCFUP-

NEP) Examination, 2024 that the scheduled of Casual 

Admission as given in previous notice no.057/2025 dated 

26.03.2025 has been re-scheduled on 02.04.2025 due to 

“Day after Eid-Ul-Fitr. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                              
 

 

 

 

Dr.Goutam Kumar Maity 

Principal 
Mahishadal Raj College 


